COPY
LLOYD'S REGISTIR 0)F SHIPPING

71, Fenchurch Street, London, E.C.3

Telegrams: Committee London Telex Telephone: ROYal 9166
Telex No.: 24305

30th September, 1959,

Dear Sir,
Motorship "SHIBAM"

I acknowledge receipt of your letter of the
25th instant, enclosing one from the Owners of this
ship, the contents of which have been noted.

I shall be glad if you will inform the Owners
that the class of the ship will remain undisturbed until
the year of grace for Special Survey has expired in
November, 1959, If the ship is still laid up at that
time, the case will be placed before the Committee
who will no doubt give instructions for the class to
be qualified by insertion in the Register Book of the
notation "Laid up Special Survey overdue"., This
notation would, of course, be deleted as soon as a
report of the satisfactory completion of the survey
had been received in this Office.

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Committee.

B, W, OXford. Elq.'
ADEN .
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